
 From the Pastor                    July 30, 2017 
         In 1971 I became pastor of our church.  Many 
miles have been traveled and many smiles enjoyed.  
Many fears and tears have been experienced.  There 
have been many ups and downs along the way.  I am 
humbled and thankful today for the privilege that has 
been mine for these many years. 

 I’m thinking today of the precious folks who have already com-
pleted their journey and are now in Heaven.  We have dear friends and 
loved ones over there.  May we keep going and keep serving our wonder-
ful Lord until our time comes to a climax here and we wake up in Glory. 
 

 
 

We are thankful for the men that were able to attend the                          
men’s retreat in West Virginia. 

 

 
 

SUPPORT our Christian school with the “Scrip” program.   
See Angel Emerson or Paul Cahoon for details. 

 

 
 

PRAY for the purchase of a newer van.  Both of our vans  
are in need of replacement. 

 

 
 

   NOTE TO PARENTS of our primary and junior aged                            
children...Survival Kids Club for our 4-year-olds through 6th graders 

will begin on Wednesday, September 20th!  
 

 
 

STAFF MEETING:  Tuesday, August 29th at 6:30 p.m. 
 

 
 

WORK DAY:  Saturday, August 12th, beginning at 8:00 a.m.  

 

 

 

BACK-TO-SCHOOL SUNDAY - August 27th.  There 
will be a special prayer time for all our church’s youth 

who are still in school. 
 

 
 

Preparations for the 2017-18 FAITH CHRISTIAN ACADEMY AND 
FAITH NURSERY SCHOOL year are being readied.  Prayerfully               
consider enrolling your child for this coming year for a Biblical and 

Christ-centered education.  Pray for God to meet every need for                    
both our academy and nursery school. 

 

 
 

THEME:  JEHOVAH NISSI...The LORD is our Banner 
We begin the new emphasis next Sunday.  May we         

dedicate afresh to march under the Banner of the Lord.  
These are crucial days.  May we truly be soldiers in the Lord’s army. 

 

 
 

DEACONS’ MEETING...Tuesday, August 8th, at 6:30 p.m. 
 

 
 

PRAY for our missionaries around the world.  Give to Faith Promise.  
This is our program to send financial support.  

May God bless you. 
 

 

Stewardship Report 
 
 
Tithes & Offerings .........$   5,286.65 
Faith Promise .................        432.00 
Other Missions ...............        277.35 
Miscellaneous ..................     1,008.50 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
TOTAL………………….$  7,004.50 

Serving in the Nursery: 
 

This Morning: 
Infants /Toddlers:  Sandra Pharr 

2s & 3s:  Lydia/Rachel Tyree 
4-5 Year Olds:  Nancy Pauley 

 

This Evening: 
Infant/Toddlers: Morgan McWaters 

2s & 3s:  Michele Harrington 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Infants /Toddlers:  Judy Cox 

2s & 3s:  Gwen Stegall 

 


